From: Marley McKenna

To: Bird, Rob
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter in Support of Bina Peters for Associate Water Judge
Date: Friday, January 10, 2025 12:20:12 PM

To whom it may concern:

My name is Marley McKenna. I am a partner in McKenna Adams Commercial Realty which
has served the valley for commercial brokerage and family development for the last forty
years. I have known Bina Peters both personally and professionally for the last 15 years and
am in favor of her as the Associate Water Judge at the Water Court. Water rights are a huge
issue in Montana's history and future and we need someone who has a breadth and depth of
experience in the field to be making decisions. Not only does she have this in spades, she is
also organized, precise, reliable and community minded in every way. I encourage you to
consider Bina Peters as the best candidate for the position.

Best,
Marley
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